11'h September 2015

. Welcome back to Nursery to all our returners who are
#  now our Nursery Experts! They have done brilliantly in
settling back in and then helping us with all the new children
who have just started. We also want to say "Welcome!” to all our new
children and families.

We are very impressed with how the children are settling in to Nursery
Life.

The first few weeks are very much a settling in process, playing alongside
the children and getting to know their interests. If you have any
questions or concerns please don't hesitate to contact or talk to us.

We've spent this week learning about all the things we can do and how to
make our Nursery a happy place to be. Our new children are beginning to
find out about all the resources we have outside and how to use them.

Our story focus for this week has been 'Elmer’. Every day we have read a
few pages of the book and have been very excited to find out what
happens throughout the story. We also talked about the colours we could
see on Elmer's body.

This week we have given you a short 'All about me' booklet to fill in at
home with your child. Inside is an opportunity for the children to do their
own homework by drawing a picture of themselves. We also ask that you
talk to your child about what they have enjoyed about their first full
week in Nursery and write this on the sheet provided.

Once these are completed please return it to Nursery as this will be
placed into the children's special Learning Journey. Could contact sheets
please be filled in and returned on Monday, thank you.

Have a lovely weekend and see you all next week!

Miss Manley, Mrs Jones and Mrs Johnston




